
 
Sign up today for SFO’s quarterly community newsletter so you don’t miss out on things like airline launches, 
improvement projects and much more! Sign up for SFO Update @ https://www.flysfo.com/newsletters 
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NOTICE 

August 16, 2024 
 
TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers 
 

SUBJECT: Overnight Construction Impacting Taxi Exit (Bailout) 
 
On the night of Tuesday, August 20 from 1am until 9am the following morning, the “bailout” gate will 
be closed for construction. This is the gate for taxis wishing to leave the lot without picking up a 
passenger and without passing the payment gate. During the closure, follow signs up the ramp up to 
Level 3 where staff will help you exit via the plaza there. 
  
Please contact the curbside management office at 650-821-2700 with any questions. 

 
 

Seth Morgan 
Senior Transportation Planner  
SFO Landside Operations 
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